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MINUTES  

 
The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met on Friday, February 14, 2025, 7:00 a.m. 
at the Broad Street Diner. The following Board Members were present: Chairman George Lewis, 
Vice-Chair Sheila Evans, Ricky Browder, Paul Clifton, Lisa Perry, Joan White, and 
Superintendent Tammi Ward. Sherronne Battle was absent. 
 
Others attending the meeting were: Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources and 
Auxiliary Services Dr. Jana Rawls 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Lewis.  
 
Ms. Perry gave the invocation.  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: A motion was made by Ms. Sheila Evans to approve the agenda as 
presented. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Paul Clifton. The motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
There were no public comments. 
 
REPORT - FOR INFORMATION ONLY:  
 
Chairman Lewis began the discussion of establishing our vision and mission for the 2026 
Strategic plan. The meeting participants worked collaboratively to define characteristics and 
outcomes of our future vision and mission. This information was facilitated on flip charts. Ms. 
Ward and Dr. Rawls will take this information and provide sample vision and mission statements 
by the April 1 Board meeting.  
 
March 17th 6:00 to 8 p.m. was set for the Board’s next work session to address WOW vision. 
 
A motion was made by Ms. Perry at 9:05 a.m. to adjourn the meeting. A second to the motion 
was made by Ms. Joan White. The motion carried unanimously.  
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 



 
        George Lewis, Chairman  
 
 
 
        Tammi Ward, Secretary 


